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TO THE ATTENTION OF CAF MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS 

 
 

      Cairo, 23rd August 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT: CAF EXECUTIVE COMMITTTEE DECISION – TEAMS ARRIVAL - AFCON U17 

 
Dear General Secretary, 
 
Kindly be informed that CAF Executive Committee during its meeting held in Tanzania on August 9, 2022, 
examined the dossier of the challenges faced by the arrival of the teams three (3) days before the start of the 
tournament of the U17 Africa Cup of Nations (qualifiers and Final phase).  
 
To ensure the good organization of the Competition, the Executive Committee decided to allow the teams to 
arrive five (5) days before the start of the tournament (qualifiers and Final phase) instead of three (3) days  
 
Please find below the modification of the provisions of article 24 governing the arrival of the teams of the 
regulations of the U17 Africa Cup of Nations: 
 
ARTICLE 87 , The Organising Association of the Final Tournament has the obligation to cover the following 
expenses: 
 
87.2 The sojourn expenses of the participant associations teams for a maximum of 28 persons per team, 
starting from 5 days before the first match of every team up to 2 days after its last match, exception made 
due to the absence of regular flight service. 
 
Please accept, dear General Secretary, our sincerest regards. 
 
 
CONFEDERATION AFRICAINE  
DE FOOTBALL 
 
 
 
Veron MOSENGO-OMBA 
General Secretary  
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